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I, Evan Miller, Interim City Manager of the City of Rehoboth Beach, hereby certify that the 
2024-2025 Tax Assessment List is available for review in the office of the City Manager 
located at City Hall Municipal Building, 229 Rehoboth Avenue, Rehoboth Beach, DE.   
 
Any taxable property owner of the City of Rehoboth Beach, whose property assessment value 
has changed, may file a notice of appeal between March 4, 2024, and March 14, 2024. 
 
The property tax assessment value appeal forms are available on the City’s website.   
 
The form can be downloaded from the City’s website at www.cityofrehoboth.com.  At the top of 
the home page, click on forms, scroll down to “Property Tax Assessment Value Appeal Form” 
and print.   
 
Please complete and return the form, and attachments to; City of Rehoboth Beach, 229 
Rehoboth Avenue, Rehoboth Beach, DE  19971, Attn:  Tax Department.  
 
This notice has been posted at the following locations: 
 
 Rehoboth Beach City Hall   
 Rehoboth Beach Public Library 
 Chamber of Commerce 
 Senior Center 
 City of Rehoboth Beach website 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Evan Miller 
Interim City Manager 
 
EM/dfm 
 
Date Posted:  March 4, 2024 
Published:  Cape Gazette 
           News Journal 
                   State News 
 

 


